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Dear health communities disability services
And domestic and family violence preventation committee,parliament house George st Brisbane
 qld 4000
Dear Committe
I wish to oppose the bill that has been introduced by Rob Pyne MP.The bill is in the extreme
 ,with no gestational limit.
Australia is a wonderful country as we all know please do not make it the abortion country .
This bill if passed is going to be another slippery slope .We need to educate our wonderful
 women to respect life .The bill is in the most extreme in the world .The bill does not consider
 the rights of the father and it is just the womens right to choose .The family unit normally gets
 destroyed and there is a break up of marriage .
Today in Australia we do not have the babys for adoption .
People looking to adopt have to look overseas as they still keep babies and have babies as they
 respect the elderly and pregnant women so we look to these very poor Asian countries for their
 children
 We need guidance for these women and care not the money greedy abortion industry to have
 their way all the time
Destroying peoples lives and family units .Late term abortions in Victoria are 50% for
 psychosocial reasons ,
We need to think of the big picture .What if Steve Jobs had been aborted in stead of being
 adopted out Think of some of the great minds we may never have given over to the
 abortion industry
I wonder if this bill is  for some commercial enterprise I expect so ?
There are babys aborted alive and they are left in a big kidney dish with their little pink
 bodies near a wash trough in a hospital .In Victoria now some babies aborted are older
 than those in neonatal wards following premature birth
 
Please think very carefully committee members and do not let this shocking bill be passed
 
Yours faithfully
Pauline Lynch    
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